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Shoreline Credit Union is proud to announce the hire of Brandon Behm as Branch Manager at our Two 
Rivers location. In his new role, Brandon is responsible for overseeing the operations aspect of his 
branch. This will include overseeing tellers at the branches, branch training, and other responsibilities. 

Brandon brings over 4 years of banking experience and 12 years logistics experience, 7 of those in a 
leadership role. Brandon is originally from Manitowoc and currently resides in Two Rivers. Brandon has 
a life goal to visit every continent on the planet, so far he has visited 3 and has 4 more to go! His favorite 
place is Northern Ontario. 

About Shoreline Credit Union 

 For over 75 years, Shoreline Credit Union is headquartered in Manitowoc County and is a member 
owned, non-profit financial cooperative serving approximately 11,000 members in nine counties — 
Brown, Outagamie, Winnebago, Door, Calumet, Fond du Lac, Kewaunee, Manitowoc and Sheboygan, in 
Wisconsin. Shoreline Credit Union is a member of the National Credit Union Administration (NCUA), an 
independent federal agency that charters and supervises federal credit unions. Shoreline is considered well 
capitalized according to NCUA standards. 
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